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May 14, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today, I reported the following COVID-positive case to Summit County Public Health 
officials: 
  

 One (1) On-Campus 7th grade student 
 
Late this afternoon, I learned that Discount Drug Mart is now authorized to provide 
the Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccine to our 12 - 15 year old students on our campus.  The 
first vaccine would likely be administered on either Thursday, May 20th or Friday, May 
21st.  Students would then receive the second vaccine in three (3) weeks at a local 
Discount Drug Mart store.   
 
The Discount Drug Mart representatives asked that I determine if our 
parents/guardians of 12 - 15 year old students are interested in their child(ren) 
participating in the Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic.  To that end, a survey can be 
found at this link: https://forms.gle/1fVJGX2LsMCBVu4m7 
 
If you are a parent/guardian of a student 12 – 15 years of age, please complete the 
survey and submit it no later than 9:00 a.m. on Monday, May 17th.  Thanks for your 
assistance! 
 
Have a nice weekend, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
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